
PLEASE REMEMBER THAT THE MAIN WAY ST. BARTHOLOMEW’S   KEEPS PARENTS AND 

GUARDIANS UP-TO-DATE WITH THE LATEST NEWS IS VIA   Groupcall  (email and text) 

Class pages on the school website provide parents and carers with 

regular information on their child’s learning, in addition to DOJO story. 

There is a Twitter feed on the home page of our website and you can also follow us on your phone 

or home computer/tablet.   We also use Twitter to help parents and carers feel part of the wide 

range of activities St. Bartholomew’s pupils are involved in, particularly when the children are out and 

about on trips. 

Some information is communicated via our Head Teacher Blog 
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/nl/stbartholomews/ 

<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><> 
Please ensure that you have access to DOJO , our HT blog, twitter, text service and app and 

furnish the office staff with your up to date phone numbers and email address. 

@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@ 

Welcome to the last newsletter of this term and what a week it’s been to finish on!    Lots of festive fun this week 
with all our parties.    SCHOOL CLOSES TODAY AT 2.30PM  
 

The whole school on 6th December went to  see  Aladdin in Pavilion Theatre  what a great time all children had  
and I think so did the adults!     We thank Millar World for their continued support and generosity.    
 
 The Christmas  Carol show  performed by P4 – P7  was a lovely celebration of singing, music and readings and P1-P3 
retold the story of the Nativity  thoroughly enjoyed by all.   

Thank you to all of the children who took part and performed, either individually or collectively, and for leading us 
through the packed programme.    Thank you too to all of the staff involved in teaching and preparing the children 
for these event such polished performance does not happen on its own.    The costumes were wonderful too.      

 Many thanks to all of the friends and families who came to join us and for sharing your thanks and positive feedback 
following the two shows.     

A special mention and thanks to members of our Parent Council.  

Congratulations to the lucky raffle  winners at our Christmas Fayre and our two shows !    Our class hamper prizes 
were amazing thanks to our parent/carers for filling them!!    

Our total for the Christmas was an amazing  £1253.11 for which I thank you all most sincerely…….  

As always, thank you for your continued support, it makes such a difference when we all work together to improve 
outcomes for children.      I hope that you all have a thoroughly restful Christmas break and look forward to seeing 
you all back in school for the start of Term 3 on  Monday  January 9th 2023.     Take care, stay safe have a Holy 
Christmas and a Happy New Year.     

 

   School re-opens on Monday 9th January 2023  at 9.00am  
 Proposed strike on Tuesday 10th   January please  check your emails for letter sent out last week and 
yesterday.   
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